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Aloha and welcome to everyone virtually attending the 55th Annual Convention for the Hawaii 
Association of the Blind. 

Since 1967, the Hawaii Association of the Blind (HAB) has been a vital advocate and resource, 
providing support to the blind and visually impaired community. Their work has ranged from 
awarding blind and low-vision students with scholarships and working with parents of blind 
youth, to working on legislation to address community need and connecting individuals to 
available resources. I will continue to be a partner in the fight for change, and remain committed 
to HAB¶s philosophy and mission of ensuring equality and opportunity. 

The theme of this year¶s convention is “Traveling Through Barriers,” a principle that you have 
demonstrated right now as you participate in this conference virtually through the aid of 
technology. As we continue to face the challenges of the pandemic, I applaud you for finding a 
way to gather safely. The technology used for this conference is just one example of the 
resources available to make our society more accessible for blind and visually impaired 
individuals, and an important reminder of what we must continue to work towards. 
 
Mahalo to President Art Cabanilla, staff and supporters of the Hawaii Association of the Blind 
for your hard work and dedication to enhancing the quality of life for Hawaii¶s blind community. 
My best wishes for a productive conference and continued success. 
 
Aloha, 

 
Mazie K. Hirono 
United States Senator 

 


